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J. calle, occ
M. Ernst, L:RP
D. Skovbolt, L:0R
D. Ziemann, L:OR

Northern States Power Company R. Bevan, EP-3
ATT11: Mr. Arthur V. Dienhart G. Williams, EP-3-

Vice President, Engineering
414 Nieeliet Mall,

Miamespotis, Minneeets 35401 '

Gentlemen: .

As specified in the Coumsil on Ravireemental quality Guidelines, we beve
requested Federal, State, and local agenstes to soussent in seenesties
with the Draf t Environmental Statement for the Montisello Nuclear
Generating Plant.

The enclosure to this letter contains commsats from the State of
Minnesota Department of Natural Resources, dated August 23, 1972. Due
to this letter being misdirected to another agency, it was not delivered
to our agency until September 8,1972. \s

Please review these comments and submit anw responses you deem appropriate
by September 14, 1972 Your reply should consist of three signed
originals and 40 additional copies.

Stacerely,

Original si;'ned by
Daniel R. U.ulk r

D. R. Huller, Assistant Director
for Environmental Projects

Directorate of Licensing

Enclosure:
As stated
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